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Hi Zack & Sean,

We would like to object to another Hotel development in the Olathe Station as are already
developing a Tru my Hilton in the area (117th) and have two more sites already approved for
hotel development on the adjacent site at Olathe Station 7. This new development would
jeopardize our projects from being developed.

We would also think that due to the visibility and location of the proposed site at Olathe
Station south the city would see someone develop this site in the future much for easily. For
the city, the development of hotels on our site and having someone use the out parcel for a
restaurant or other retail would make more sense.

I also requested a list of property owners that were notified on Dec 28th and have not received
the list.

Thanks,

Deepak Parmar |
4032 S Lynn Court Dr | Independence, MO 64055
dparmar62@gmail.com
816.914.9888
816.252.0013

http://falconhospitalitygroup.com/site/
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STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY

This correspondence and any attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and
may contain confidential or privileged information. Any unauthorized use, disclosure, or
distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient or a
person responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient(s), please contact the
sender and destroy all copies of the original message.
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